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CAMPBELL-SEVEY

CAMPBELL-SEVEY’S PROMISE TO HELP OUR CUSTOMERS NAVIGATE THIS
PERIOD OF RAPID CHANGE AND UNCERTAINTY.

Our organization remains hard at work, supporting products that are essential to your
continued operation and safety. Campbell-Sevey is sensitive to your heightened needs
during this difficult period, with a distinct focus on helping you provide uninterrupted
service. We're doing everything possible to ensure that you maintain business as usual.

WE CARE ABOUT THE HEALTH AND SAFETY OF OUR CUSTOMERS AND
EMPLOYEES.

We're taking all appropriate precautions regarding sanitization, limiting all non-employee
access to our warehouse and office. Campbell-Sevey is closely monitoring the Novel
Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, and our responses are informed by the most
current guidelines of the World Health Organization (WHQO) and CDC. At Campbell-
Sevey additional safety measures including complete remote access for all sales,
procurement and AP staff to safely work from home while we will continue to ship orders
via UPS, FedEx, and Priority Courier as normal from our warehouse.

WE'RE ALL IN THIS TOGETHER.

During our 83 years in business, Campbell-Sevey has been there to help our customers
navigate through many difficult times, and we are fully prepared to do so again. We'll be
working closely with our manufacturers to ensure that they respond swiftly and keep
your systems running smooth during the coming weeks. Throughout this crisis and
beyond, you can rest assured, our commitment to you will remain strong.

Thank you,
Steve Graves

President, Campbell-Sevey




